
Online Pumpkin
Carving Competition

It's that time of year again!  Only this year it is a little different...

Fishergate Primary School Halloween fun! 
Carve a pumpkin, take a picture of it (no children in pic,

please), email it to: friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com
 with name and class by Wednesday 28th October 2020.
ENTRY £1 TO HTTPS://WWW.JUSTGIVING.COM/CROWDFUNDING/FISHERGATE-

PUMPKINS . 
ALL MONEY RAISED GOES TO CARECENT WHO SUPPORT THE HOMELESS 

FUN PRIZES AND CERTIFICATES TO BE WON! 


